

# **Evesham Township School District**

Meland Administration Building, 25 South Maple Avenue, Marlton, NJ 08053 www.evesham.k12.nj.us (856) 983-1800 Fax # (856) 983-2939

Dr. Justin Smith, Superintendent

Mr. John Recchinti, School Business Administrator Mr. Richard G. Dantinne, Jr., Director of Personnel Ms. Danielle T. Magulick, Director of Curriculum & Instruction Dr. Jennifer Bland, Director of Special Services

June 17, 2022

Dear ETSD Staff and Families,

Best wishes to our Class of 2022 Cherokee Seniors graduating tonight! You make us proud!

Amidst your amazing journeys ahead, Evesham and ETSD, always your home.

**Tomorrow: Juneteenth Celebration in Evesham** 

<u>Highlights</u>: Evesham Child Care Fall Registration Information for Families of K-G4 Students; Free Summer Meal Program thru Prince of Peace Church; Evesham Township July 4th Parade; Free Admission to NJ State Parks, Forests & Recreation Areas, Summer 2022; Pride Month; Upcoming Opportunities.

## **Evesham Child Care Fall Registration Information for Families of K-G4 Students**

Families of K-G4 students interested in registering for ECC (before and after school child care) for the coming school year, please see this important **Evesham Child Care - Fall Registration Information** letter from ECC Director Leah Perlmutter.

## Free Summer Meal Program thru Prince of Peace Church

<u>Prince of Peace Lutheran Church</u> is preparing for the fifth year of its Free Summer Meals Program. The Summer Meal Program will run June 21st to September 2. Families can pick up bagged meals at the church during their regular food pantry hours: Mondays 5-7 pm or Thursdays 9-11 am. This free program provides students with bagged breakfast, lunch, and snacks for five days a week. All food is individual serving size and shelf stable. This <u>POP Summer Meal Flyer</u> shares more info. Thank you Prince of Peace for this service for our students and families!

## **Evesham Township July 4th Parade**

Our Township would love to have our students and families join in the July 4th Celebration Parade. Colorful clothes along with fun and appropriate music are encouraged. The parade will be held on Monday, July 4th at 11 am. Anyone interested will meet in the parking lot of Marlton Greene Shopping Center around 10:30 am where there will be volunteers to guide and direct students and families to waiting spaces by school. School groups (teams, clubs, etc.) are welcome too. For more info or to register to walk in the parade, please contact Ken D'Andrea at kpd1@verizon.net.



# **Evesham Township School District**

Meland Administration Building, 25 South Maple Avenue, Marlton, NJ 08053 www.evesham.k12.nj.us (856) 983-1800 Fax # (856) 983-2939

Dr. Justin Smith, Superintendent

Mr. John Recchinti, School Business Administrator Mr. Richard G. Dantinne, Jr., Director of Personnel

Ms. Danielle T. Magulick, Director of Curriculum & Instruction Dr. Jennifer Bland, Director of Special Services

#### Free Admission to NJ State Parks, Forests & Recreation Areas, Summer 2022

Since Memorial Day weekend, entry to all New Jersey state parks, forests, and recreation areas is free this summer. <u>NJDEP | New Jersey State Park Service</u>. Pretty cool.

#### **Pride Month**

As June is the celebration of Pride Month, I would like to recognize all LGBTQ+ members of our district community. Our district values every person, and every member of our district is an important part of who we are in ETSD. Acceptance and empathy for others are among our district's core values, as reflected in our <a href="Responsive Classroom">Responsive Classroom</a> approach.

### **Upcoming Opportunities**

- Community Activities Evesham Township School District
  - New postings: Marlton Cross Country, MRC Field Hockey
- June 18 <u>Juneteenth Celebration in Evesham</u>, 11 am 3 pm, Savich Field
- June 24 8th Grade Graduation at the Cherokee football field, 5:30 pm DMS, 7:30 pm MMS
- July 4 Township 4th of July Parade...participation encouraged!
- July ETPD <u>Junior Police Academy</u>
- Family Resource: NJ Catastrophic Illness in Children Relief Fund

Sincerely,

Dr. Justin Smith

Superintendent of Schools